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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SIAMS Church Inspection Outcome: GOOD 
 
I am pleased to be able to share the final publication of our SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of Anglican and 
Methodist Schools) Church Inspection that took place on Thursday 29th and Friday 30th May.  
 
The Inspector had a very positive experience over the two days and was exceptionally complimentary 
about all the students, staff and parents she had the pleasure to meet.  
 
We are very pleased to report that Holy Trinity has achieved the overall grade of ‘Good’. This comprised of 
the following elements: 

•  Overall Grade: Good 

•  The impact of collective worship: Good 

•  The Effectiveness of Religious Education (RE): Good  
 
We are delighted by the report and very proud of the key findings, which are listed below: 
 

• Working as a unified, talented, energetic team, leaders, including governors, understand their 

responsibilities as Church school leaders. 

• Holy Trinity has strong, supportive relationships and wellbeing at its heart.  

• Collective worship is a joy. 

• The sequential and challenging curriculum draws upon a range of resources. Subject specialists 

ensure through careful monitoring that teaching is always at least good. 

 
I would like to thank all the students and parents who met the inspectors and shared your views about the 
school so positively.  Moreover, I want to thank you for your ongoing support each day to ensure that our 
staff can work in partnership and enable all children here to flourish, whether of Christian faith, another 
faith or not of faith. A copy of the report in full is available on the Church of England’s website, or on our 
own Holy Trinity website. This report is a great acknowledgement of the wonderful work that happens here 
each day. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mrs L Oldcorn 
Headteacher 
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